
Chappell Cousins Reunion  

George & Arlene Chappell’s Home 

September 6, 2025 from 12:00 Noon – 4:PM 

Eat at 1:00 PM 

Get ready for a good time! 

As always: Let's reconnect with each other. Please bring your kids, 

grand kids, great grand kids. Outdoor activities are available. 

 Requests were made to have the reunion at Grandma’s place this 

year and George & Arlene offered to have it at their home. 

You’ll be so so pleased to hear this year’s reunion will be catered!  

If you desire a specific beverage, BYOB (Bring your own beverage).  

To help reimburse the costs, a collection basket will be passed 

around at the reunion. If you would like to donate prior, a 

GoFundMe page has been set up at:  

https://www.gofundme.com/f/Chappell-cousins-family-reunion. 

Note: Looking for a volunteer to update a Chappell Reunion 

website.  Please let me know if you are interested. 

https://chappellfamily.info 

This invitation has been sent to first cousins only. Please pass this 

information on to the rest of your family. 

Karen Chappell – 740-238-8261 


